
  

NORMY NEWS 
November 2023 

• NGC Presentation night • Time for the Simulator? 

• AGM / Members Survey • Social Events/Diary Dates 

 

NGC Presentation night 
The Club held its Annual Presentation evening late last month. During the day there was the 
traditional end of season golf comp with morning and afternoon shotgun starts, the last 18 hole 
comp of the year, followed by an evening event where a packed Hatfeild Suite witnessed some 
worthy winners from all the competitions throughout the year. Special mention must go to Jack 
Longley, Mark Griffiths and Will Smith who all received several awards as multi winners 
throughout the year. Below are some pictures from the evening (apologies if yours is not shown) 
 
 

     
 



     
 

     
 

     
 



     
 

     
 

     
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

     
 

 
Rabbits Section Presentations 
Another presentation event held recently was the Rabbits Section’s traditional end of season 
awards. Adrian tried his very best to find ways of hosting this event live but course and club 
house closures conspired against him unfortunately and rather than have no presentation he 
reluctantly had to resort to a video prize presentation for each trophy winner. 
 

The 2023 Rabbits Trophy winners are: 
 

The Rabbits Singles Knockout winner - Scott Aitken 
The Rabbits Pairs Knockout Winner - Andrew McNaught & Tim Wilsher 
The John Sherwin Trophy - Richard Poynton 
Player of The Year 2023 Rabbits Section - Stephen Whalen 
Club Man of The Year 2023 Rabbits Section - Andrew Campbell 
 

Congratulations to each and every one of you. 
 

Next year’s Captain is Andrew Parkinson who is already working on fixtures and planning the 
Rabbits away weekend.  We all look forward to the 2024 Season under Andrew’s Captaincy. 
 
 
NGC Annual Survey 
The Annual Member’s Survey has now been completed and thanks goes to the large numbers of 
members who completed and returned it. This is a very important survey as the outcomes from 
it will inform and guide future key decisions to be made by the Directors in taking the club 
forward in its continuous development. 
 

 
Club AGM 
The Club held its Annual General Meeting on Friday 10th November. Members attended to hear 
the Directors give their annual review of their various portfolios. A financial position statement 
was given by our Finance Director Chris Dean following production of the annual accounts. For 
those members who couldn’t attend on the night the power point presentations and minutes 
will be available to read on the Members Hub under “documents” shortly after 15th December. 
 



 

Ideal time to use our state of art Simulator 
Winter golfing conditions out on the course are definitely here, so if you don’t like all the mud 
flying about and want to keep your trouser bottoms clean and at the same time want to “keep 
your eye in” so to speak regarding your game, or just want to try and tweak/improve your 
swing, or maybe take part in a competitive indoor golf league, etc. then now is the ideal time to 
use the Club’s state of art Simulator. 
 

Just contact the Pro shop and they can book you in and tell you about any latest deals available. 
 

 
 
Social Events / Diary Dates 
 

Children’s Xmas Party 
On Sunday 17th December there will be the annual Children’s Christmas Party for all members to 
bring their children/grandchildren along to meet Santa and enjoy some fun and games. The cost 
is £8 per child (see poster below) 

 



 
Next Quiz Night  
The special Christmas quiz is on Friday, 22nd December.  
 
 

Captain’s Fundraising 
David’s nominated Charity is MND and David set an extremely ambitious target of raising £7,777 
for this worthy cause. He’s now nearly there thanks to your effort and contributions. It would be 
great if you could just help him over the winning line however. 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 



 

Arrangements are also in place for a Masquerade Ball to be held at Hatfeild Hall on Friday 15th 
December at 7pm. For more details please contact Sarah in the office. 

 
 
 
 
Anyone with any news items for future letters, please contact Richard at 
office@normantongolf.co.uk  

mailto:office@normantongolf.co.uk

